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Considering  
GIFTS of  SECURITIES 

 Giving in sensible and effective ways may help 

minimize your tax-burden and stretch your charitable 

dollars.   
  

Gifts of  appreciated securities include stocks, bonds, 

or mutual fund units.  Here are some ways that 

securities held long-term (more than 12 months) can 

offer potential tax savings*: 
  

• Eliminating the capital gains tax on the 

appreciation that would have been due had you 

sold the securities on the open market and then 

donated the proceeds.  

• Claiming a charitable deduction against up to 30% 

of  your adjusted gross income.  Deduction 

amounts exceeding this limit may be carried 

forward over the next five years. 
  

If  you have securities that have decreased in value 

since purchase, it may be more advantageous to sell 

them to claim the loss on your tax return, and then 

contribute the cash proceeds for a charitable 

deduction.*   
  

These gifts require advance planning.  Only gifts 

completed by December 31 help to reduce taxes you 

owe next April.   

 

Thank you for considering a gift! 
* We hope you will consult your professional advisers on 

advantages and drawbacks and how this would fit into your 

overall plans and eligibility for tax benefits. 

 

To learn more about this or other ways of  giving, 

Please contact: 

Name: Rev Rob Hagan 

Contact: 1-888-211-7030 


